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Unofficial Comment Form — Project 2006-04 — Backup Facilities — EOP-008-1

Unofficial Comment Form for the Third Draft of EOP-008-1 — Loss of Control Center Functionality for the Backup Facilities SDT (Project 2006-04)
Please DO NOT use this form to submit comments.  Please use the electronic comment form located at the link below to submit comments on the 3rd draft of the standards for Backup Facilities (Project 2006-04).  Comments must be submitted by April 15, 2009.  If you have questions please contact Ed Dobrowolski at ed.dobrowolski@nerc.net or by telephone at 609-947-3673.

http://www.nerc.com/filez/standards/Backup_Facilities.html
Background Information:
The Backup Facilities Standard Drafting Team (BFSDT) has made changes to the third posting of EOP-008-1 — Loss of Control Center Functionality based on comments received from the industry.  Major changes included: 

· Section 4.1.2 — A revision to the applicability of the Transmission Operator.  Now, applicability is to all Transmission Operators.
· Requirement R3 — This now applies to the Reliability Coordinator and Balancing Authority as well as the Transmission Operator. 
· Requirements R4 and R5 — Clarifications have been made to the applicability of Reliability Standards, avoiding the need for tertiary functionality, and when backup functionality is not required. 
· Requirement R7 — Clarification has been provided with regard to independence of facilities. 

The Backup Facilities Standard Drafting Team would like to receive industry comments on this standard.  Accordingly, we request that you submit your comments on this form by April 15, 2009.

1. The SDT has discovered that Compliance is already enforcing Requirement R3 as part of its review of delegation agreements.  Therefore, it appears that this requirement could be deleted.  Do you agree that this requirement can be deleted?  If not, please provide specific reasons why it shouldn’t be deleted. 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
2. The SDT has made a change in the applicability of the Transmission Operator (see Section 4.1.2) so that all Transmission Operators are treated equally.   Do you agree with the change that was made?  If not, please provide specific suggestions for improvement.
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
3. The SDT has provided clarifications to the applicability of reliability standards, avoiding the need for tertiary functionality, and when backup functionality is not required in Requirements R4 and R5.  Do you agree with these changes?  If not, please provide specific suggestions for improvement. 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
4. The SDT has clarified the issue of independence of facilities in Requirement R7.  Do you agree with this change?  If not, please make specific suggestions for improvement.  
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
5. Do you believe this standard is ready for balloting?  If not, please supply the specific reasons for your position.  
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
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